
GENDER-BASED VIOLENCE IN A UNIVERSITY CONTEXT

Call for Focus Group Participants-Students

The research team for  “GBV in a University context” will be 
hosting focus group discussions on the Sunnyside, Muckleneuk
and Florida campuses for a study conducted at the Unisa. If you 
would like to take part in the study, please RSVP on the email 
address for your preferred campus as follows:

Muckleneuk (6 August 2019, 10h00-12h00): RSVP: Prof D 

Byrne byrnedc@unisa.ac.za

Florida (6 August 2019, 10h00-12h00 ): RSVP: Ms XF 

Mahlori mahloxf@unisa.ac.za

Sunnyside (7 August 2019, 10h00-12h00): RSVP: Mr S 

Namakhota namakgs@unisa.ac.za

Space is limited so please RSVP by 2 August. In your RSVP, 

please indicate the campus where you would like to attend.  

For enquiries contact: 

Prof D Byrne on 012 429 4940 or email : byrnedc@unisa.ac.za
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